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State Fair Auto Racing COVID Mitigations Clarified 
 
Late last week, the Illinois Department of Public Health and the Illinois Department of 
Agriculture announced COVID-19 mitigations for the upcoming Illinois State Fair. Over the last 
few days, we have taken a number of questions over some confusion when it comes to the 
August 21-22 racing events. 
 
First item to clear up is that race attendees will NOT have to show proof of personal vaccine or 
negative COVID-19 test result. Only concert goers who have tickets for the on-track area in 
front of the stage will have to have vaccine or test result proof. 
 
As far as masks go, much like our races in 2020, those in the grandstands will be required to 
have a mask. Masks will be provided at the grandstand upon entrance as well as other 
locations throughout the fairgrounds. 
 
The infield remains open to spectators and they will not be required to wear masks. 
 
In these uncertain times, we at Track Enterprises would like to remind everyone to follow the 
CDC guidelines, wash your hands regularly, distance when possible, and stay safe. 
 
If you have any race day questions, feel free to call our office at 217-764-3200 at any time. 
We are looking forward to a very exciting race weekend and hope you all enjoy them. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Track Enterprises State Fair Race Weekend Events 
 
Friday Night – Lincoln Speedway – MOWA Sprint Cars 
Saturday Afternoon – Illinois State Fair - USAC Silver Crown/Sportsman 
Saturday Night – Macon Speedway – Jack Hewitt Night Featuring POWRi Midgets 
Sunday Afternoon – Illinois State Fair – ARCA Menards Series/Sportsman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


